Dear Valued Save a Tape Customer,

Thank you for participating in Redner's 1% Save-A-Tape program. Redner's realizes
the importance this program can have to your non-profit organization's bottom line. Since
1970, Redner's has taken pride in being viewed as a company that value's its role within the
local community and by using this program, can give back to those that have supported our
employee-owners through their continued patronage.

Redner's annually donates $500,000 through our 1% Save-A-Tape program and hope
to increase this amount through your continued participation. We have had to make an
adjustment to our program and wanted to share this change with you and your group.
Beginning January 1 2012, we will no longer be honoring the submission of any register
receipts that are from a date of more than three years prior To the date of the 1% Save-A-Tape
submission for donation. It is certainly not our intention to cause any inconvenience to your
group yet have had to make this change due to fraudulent activities that have been occurring
recently.

The rest of our program will not change and we welcome your submission of food
and non-taxable or tobacco purchases through this program. We have listed some simple
guidelines to our program and look forward to being able to provide your group with a no-
hassle program and a sizable reward moving forward. Following these guidelines can help
ensure that your organization will receive their checks in a timely manner.

\e Customer must use their Pump Perks/1% Save-A-Tape card for purchase. This will be noted
on the bottom of the receipt.

* Please submit the whole receipt. Partial receipts will not be considered.
* Please do not use a highlighter marker on your receipts, it can erase the totals.
* All receipts must be dated within three years prior to the date of submission.

* Receipts from fuel purchases at Redner's Quick Shoppes are not considered.



